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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 7th December 2018 
 

Dear parents, 
Keeping our children safe 
As of Monday 10th December, the side gate will be opened at 8.40am and locked at 8.50am. 
Due to staff commitments, it is not possible to leave the gate unlocked after this time. 
Please ensure that you have left the premises by 8.50am at the latest. 
 
Carol Service 
Our school will be involved in Lane End Carol Service which will take place at Lane End 
Village Hall on Friday 14th December. Doors open at 18:00 with turning on of the lights at 
18:15. Our children will be performing a couple of carols at 18:45. I do hope you can all 
make it.  
 
Christmas pantomime 
It has finally arrived! We are all off to see Snow White and The Seven Dwarfs! We will be 
leaving the school at 13:00 and arriving back at 16:45. All pupils need to be collected from 
the playground at 16.45. 
For the children who will not be attending, planned activities will be provided by Mrs Croft 
and Mrs Gibbins who will be staying on school premises. Please collect your child at 15:15 
from the playground. 
 
Christmas Nativity 
A letter was sent out earlier this week, outlining Class 1 and Class 2’s Nativity. Please return 
your ticket order with money by Wednesday 12th December. 
 
Community Christmas Forest School 
Mrs Hazell and Mrs Pattison led our 2nd community Forest School for children aged 3-4years. 
We had several families attend and they all had a lovely time making Christmas decorations. 
I would like to say a huge Thank You to Mrs Hazell for organising this lovely event. 
 
Celebration Assembly 
Our final Celebration assembly will take place on Friday 14th December. At this assembly, we 
will find out which class won the best punctuality for the term, the winning House and 100% 
attendance! 
This will also be our final coffee morning for 2018! I do hope you can join us.  
 
Final Day 
School finishes on Wednesday 19th December at 1.30pm. As always, we will have our 
Christmas service at St Mary Le Moor C of E Church in Cadmore End. The service will be led 
by our new vicar Rev Mark and Class 3 and 4. We request that all pupils are collected from 
the church at 1.30pm. On this day we also request that pupils (who don’t have school 
provided lunches) bring their lunch in a disposable bag. Please make sure that your child 
does not bring anything with them to school that day. 
 
As always, have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs D Groom 
Headteacher 

Upcoming Events 
(New/changed) 

 
 
 
7.12.18 Christmas fete 3.15-5.15 
Wed 12.12.18 Whole school trip 
to the pantomime  
Thu 13.12.18 2pm and 6pm  
Nativity 
Fri 14.12.18 Christmas lunch 
Fri 14.12.18 Carol concert @ 
Lane End Village Hall 18:00 
Tue18.12.18 Christmas disco 3-
4.30pm 
Wed 19.12.18 Church service 
12.30. School finishes at 1.30pm 
 

Term Dates 
INSET Days 
5.9.18, 2.1.19, 23.4.19 
3.6.19, 24.7.19 
 
Open                          Close  
 
Autumn Term 2018 
Thu 6.9.18            Fri 19.10.18 
Mon 29.10.18  Wed 19.12.18 
 
Spring Term 2019 
Thu 3.1.19            Fri 15.2.19 
Mon 25.2.19        Fri 5.4.19 
 
Summer Term 2019 
Wed 24.4.19        Fri 24. 5. 19 
Tue 4.6.19             Tue 23.7.19 
 


